
May 23, 2024

Peter Luthiger
Powertech (USA) Inc.
101 N. Shoreline Blvd.
Suite 450
Corpus Christi, TX 78401

RE: Centennial and Indian Springs Uranium Projects - File No. P-2007-015
Surety Release Request (SL-1)
Full / Final Release

Dear Peter Luthiger: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Mineral Prospecting Surety Release Request 
application for the Centennial and Indian Springs Uranium Projects located in Weld County. The 
application was deemed complete and all comment and review periods began on May 23, 2024.  A 
decision date has been set for July 22, 2024.

The Division will conduct an inspection of the site within thirty days of the filing date of the application 
(May 23, 2024).

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8176, or by email at
Hunter.ridley@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Hunter Ridley
Environmental Protection Specialist
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